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UEFA EURO 2016 : Staggering games and a 

surprising show open to everyone! 
 

After the first football attack, “The Impact”, in the Fontaine des Innocents (1st 

arrondissement of Paris), “L’Euro se met en scène”, designed by “A SUIVRE”, 

the French public events production company, and the City of Paris, invite 

children and adults to watch an exceptional game and an equally unique show 

on the steps of the City Hall, an idea of “The Passengers Company”.  

 

The audience is expected on the steps of the City Hall Friday 20
th
 May to watch a game unlike 

any other…This vertical “staggering game” will challenge the laws of gravity and surprise all the 

football and acrobatics enthusiasts. “The Passengers Company” will be performing four times at 

1pm, 5pm, 6:15pm and 7pm.  

 

Saturday 21
st
 May and from 9pm; “The Passengers” will be back to present to the audience a 

brand new show. “Carte Blanche/Carton rouge”. The first part will be about sports, inspired by 

football and commented by Thierry Garcia, the French chameleon impersonator, followed by an 

artistic part staging unusual choreographies that give the illusion of hanging by a thread. 

 

“When the artistic creation sublimates the sporting gesture, it is an invitation to a dream that will 

leave no spectator indifferent”, highlights Bruno Julliard, First Deputy Mayor of Paris. Jean-

François Martins, Deputy Mayor responsible for Sport and Tourism welcomes the initiative as well 

and recalls that “As part of the application of Paris to host the Olympic and Paralympic games in 

2024, Anne Hidalgo has set among her priorities to give access to culture to the greatest number. 

The initiatives involving both worlds of sports and culture are fully a part of this purpose to bring 

culture and sport closer to new audiences.  
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